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The Scouts have recently formed two new Patrols and appointed Patrol 
Leaders (PL's) and Assistant Patrol Leaders, Jess 
Jones is now PL of Peewit Patrol and her Assistant is 
Jamie Askew, James Barnes is PL of Fox Patrol and 
Scott Millington his APL. In their Patrols the Scouts 
agreed a Code of Conduct which they will try to abide 

by when at Scouts. A Duty Patrol list for duties at the hut will also be 
drawn up and used each week. 
 

Recently  the  Scouts  have  learnt  knots  and  
lashings for use in Pioneering projects, lighting 
Fires and Map reading skills. 
We are planning a Night Hike, 
where they have to  plan  and  follow  their  

own circular route using footpaths around Irby Village.  
 

At the 75th Celebration we invested into Scouts Daniel 
Webster, Oliver Nugent, Liam Conroy, Christopher Gray and 
Charlie Holmes. We had a good turnout of Scouts at the 

Remembrance Parade. The Patrol Leaders, Jess 
Jones and James Barnes attended Cubs to help 
with the 'Moving on Ceremony'.  

 
On  Thurs  13th  we  had a trip out to Birkenhead Transport 
Museum, we had a really interesting tour of the museum 
and  had  a  trip  on  a  tram  down  to  the  Ferry  terminal  and  
back again. 

  
 
 

Finally on Monday 24th we helped at the Christmas Fair to raise 
funds for our Group. 

 
 

Activities in December – not to be missed 
 
 Night Hike Around Irby 

Friday 12th December 

Bowling 
Thursday 18th December 


